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Together Towards Success 

#AIMvalues 

 

New on the 
website 

Lots to look out for on our 
website:  
 

● Sporting Success 
● Check out the online 

calendar via the school 
website.  

 

Forthcoming 
 Events 

 

 

February 2020 
 

Half Term Break 
17th to 21st February 

 
24/2 NSPCC Speak Out - Stay 
Safe Presentations 
25/11 Netball v Orion 
26/11 EYFS Parent Workshop 
27/2 Dance Team at UDO 
Regionals  
 

March 2020 
 
2/3 M&M Theatre perform 
Treasure Island to KS1 and 
KS2 
4/3 Y4 Football Tournament 
4/3 Reception Stay & Play 
5/5 World Book Day - Pirates 
6/3 Football v Barnfield 
 

 

Twitter 
 

Follow us on Twitter: 
 @WPS_Success 

 

PSHE Theme 
In school we are thinking 
about:​ ​Safer Internet use 

 

Woodcroft Staff visit Romania 

Four more members of staff visited Timisoara in Romania this week           
as part of our 2 year European collaboration project between          
schools and Educational institutions in England, Portugal, Italy, Belgium,         
Romania. 
It was the the turn of Mr Tallon, Miss Lloyd, Miss Maynard and Mr Rees to fly                 
to this beautiful city for 5 days; including study at Universitatea de Vest din              
Timisoara (West University) and a visit to Scoala Gimnaziala Nr. 30 (School            
30). We had fabulous weather for our entire trip and made sure we             
experienced as much of the history and culture the city had to offer. Take a               
look at some of our ‘@WPS_Success’ Tweets via the website. 

Girls Football Team - Cup Success Continues 
The girls football team continued their successful season with another          
victory in the Barnet Cup. On Thursday they secured a 1 - 0 victory against               
Brookland. It was an excellent team performance with Katie scoring the all            
important goal and Maya making a crucial finger tip save when the ball             
looked destined to fly into the top corner of our goal. The girls now wait to                
find out their quarterfinal opponents.  
 

Nursery and Reception  Parent Workshops 
Parents and carers of children in The Foundation Stage (Nursery and           
Reception) are invited to a workshop on Wednesday 26th February at           
9.00am. This continues the programme of events for families to support           
children's learning at home. Each week we will be looking at a different             
area of the curriculum and showing parents how it is covered in school -              
Next week we shall be looking at Writing with Mrs Powell. 

 
The Stay & Play session on Wednesday 12th February was well attended. 
Parents had the chance to see a demonstration maths lesson and join in! 

 

 




